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Mr. Sean Peterson
Director
Caffman Electronics

Dear Mr. Peterson,
We would like you to send the proposal on behalf of our company as per our earlier discussion for your upcoming project. We want to be a partner in this venture, and market your product worldwide. Please find the attached proposals to review our services and terms & conditions to work together.

We have earlier served in many companies with our excellent working strategies and all our clients are satisfied with us as, the list of our clients is enclosed with this letter. We are very flexible and attentive in terms of strategy implementation and surveying current market before introducing your product in the market. We are looking forward for your approval on this proposal.

Please do no hesitate to contact us if you have any doubts or clarification on any of the above proposal.

Thank you so much for your time and consideration.
Yours Faithfully,

Joan Smith
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